
March 22, 2023 
 
Dear Minnesota House Education Finance Committee, 

Our district has been in conversation with Project Success and is interested in bringing Project 
Success’ experiential learning programming to our community here in Mankato.  

At Mankato Public Schools, we are committed to working together equitably, so that each 
learner has the knowledge and skills to be a successful and contributing citizen in a diverse 
global society. We believe that Project Success programming has the potential to be a 
tremendous fit into helping us meet our goals as a district to support our students’ engagement 
in their learning and future planning. 

Thank you for your consideration of this funding request. 
 
Paul 
 
Paul Peterson 

Superintendent  

  

T: (507) 387-1868 
ppeter1@isd77.org - www.isd77.org 

10 Civic Center Plaza Mankato, MN 56001 
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